GO update from Saccharomyces Genome Database 

(September, 2004)

1) Yeast Specific GO_Slim 

2) No IEAs at SGD

3) FAO in OBO

4) Metacyc2go mapping

1) Yeast Specific GO_Slim: SGD has recently created a yeast specific GO_Slim. This 'goslim_yeast.2003' file is available for download from the Gene Ontology Consortium's ftp site. In addition, all yeast gene products (ORFs and RNAs) have been mapped to these GO-Slim terms in the 'go_slim_mapping.tab' file which is available from SGD's ftp site. We will integrate this new GO_slim file in our user interfaces soon.

URL for go_slim_mapping.tab.file:

ftp://genome-ftp.stanford.edu/pub/yeast/data_download/literature_curation/
2) No IEAs at SGD: All the features at SGD now have annotations assigned manually by SGD curators. GO annotations previously assigned by automated methods (IEA) have been updated with evidence from published references.

3) FAO in OBO: Fungal Anatomy Ontology is being developed by curators at SGD with help from researchers in the fungal research community. This is a new project and we encourage everybody to give feedback and contribute. This ontology file has been checked into the OBO CVS (obo.sourceforge.net). For information on this ontology, please send mail to

yeast-curator@genome.stanford.edu
For more details on this project please visit the following URL:

http://www.yeastgenome.org/GOContents.shtml
4) Metacyc2go mapping: SGD released the Yeast Biochemical Pathways using the Pathways tools developed by the MetaCyc group (Peter Karp at SRI). We compared SGD's metacyc2GO mappings to the metacyc2go mappings provided by TAIR for consistency, to improve the GO annotations at SGD and to contribute some additional mappings to this file. Based on our analysis


4.1) we are going to be able to fine tune some of our GO annotations for gene products involved in a pathway.

4.2) we can contribute additional mappings (yeast specific and general) to the metacyc2go mapping file.  I will talk to Suparna and Amelia about this.

Issues to discuss: If TAIR has mapped a Pathway name to a specific GO term, and SGD has annotated the same pathway to a term in the same tree but different term, do we want to add that mapping? How general should this mapping file be?

